
Vendor Code of Conduct 
 
The University of the Pacific is committed to conducting its business affairs in a socially 
responsible, sustainable, and ethical manner that is consistent with the University’s mission, and in 
full compliance with all applicable laws and regulations.  Therefore, the University has adopted 
the following Supplier Code of Conduct to ensure that goods and services provided to the 
University are



 



 

 responsible for assuring that their employees, if 
applicable to the services provided to the University, 
are knowledgeable about, and comply with, the 
requirements of the Health Insurance Portability and 
Accountability Act (HIPAA), the Family Educational 
Rights and Privacy Act 



announcement made by a Vendor, stating the 
availability of its products or services to University 
employees, is strictly prohibited unless the Vendor 
has obtained prior written authorization from the 
University. 

 
 
Compliance Procedures 

 

Anyone who believes a vendor doing business with the University of the Pacific has not 
complied or is not complying with this Code may contact the University’s Procurement 
Department at (209) 946-2206. 

 

Definitions 
 

“Vendor” - An individual or company providing goods or services to the University. 


